Mill Lane Enderby Leicester LE19 4LH 0116 286 2674 office@dsatdanemill.org www.danemill.com @DanemillPrimary



Mrs L Hackett Headteacher

Miss E Hainsworth Deputy Headteacher

Monday 6th October 2025

Re: #Hello Yellow

Dear Parents and Carers,

On Friday 10th October 2025, we will be celebrating World Mental Health Day. Our school is taking part in the Young Minds #HelloYellow campaign which aims to raise awareness and show young people that they are not alone when dealing with mental health. The children are being invited to wear something yellow on the day to celebrate looking after our mental health and well-being. This could be any item of yellow clothing or a small yellow accessory.

To raise awareness, the children will be having themed lessons on mindfulness and activities focused on improving their mental health and well-being. We will be encouraging all of the children to think how they can look after their mental health.

To continue to support this charity please bring 50p to donate or alternatively you are able to donate directly to them on https://youngminds.org.uk/donate/.

There will be some photos taken on the day and shared on our social media accounts.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

B- Lox

Mrs Fox

























designated by

